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Friday, March 29, 1974e

Ms, Linda Kelth,
Assistant P!ﬂ?ﬂat
University of Guaiph.

Dear Ms, Keith:

On behalf of the Homophile Assoeciation and myself
like to thank you for your enthusiastie sripurt and pa{ns
efforts in helping the U.G.H.A. get an office. Without your
faithful hauking and administrative know<how there Hould have
been little hope in us getting an office before the University
Center was completed.

From our working together on this matter, we also gained
econsiderable insight 1ntu the workings of the univnraity
administmation and how to deal with them in the future.

Now that the set-up and organization of our office/drop-
in center is underway, we alreagih:nte great improvements in
the group's efficiency and feel t wve owe much of this to
you.

fur any reason, we could at all be of service to you
in the please feel free to ask us, We also hope that
you will viai% our office/drop-in center at your econvenience
and see for yourself that we are pleased.

We are located in Massey Hall, room 105 and can be reached
by telephoning extension 8575.

Thanks again,

Paul Shepherd
Sacrntary y UsGuHoiAs

' UGHA/ps



Friday, March 29, 197%.

Mr, Paul Gilmor,
Provest
Univnrsitr of Guelph.

Doar Mr., Gilmori

The University of CGuelph Homephile Assoeciation thanks
you for your efferts in halping us obtaln our new offlee.
1f not for soth Linda Keith and yourself there would have
been 1little hope in our group gcttinf established, by means
of alctggral logcation, before the University Center was
sompls .

Presently we are in the process of setting-up and
organizing our cffies/drop-in center and, alresdy, lmprova~
monts in the group's efflclency have desn noted.

Thanks again for helping our group's need.

3incerely,

Paul Shepherd
Secretary, UsGf.Ae

UGHA/ps



.&pl‘il 1, 19?1*-

Hr- H-h‘. Bﬂ'ﬂﬂ

Viee=-President Administration
Univarsity of Guelph

Guelph, Ontario,

‘Dear Mr., Bean:

Thsnk you for the msmorandum of March 14, 197h.
The University of (Guelph Homophilas Assoeiation has moved
into Room 105 Massey Hall, We are presently trying to
locate farniturs for the offics.

Wa thank you for your coopsration in arranging
for an office for our group.

Yours sincerely,

Jim Dougan
Secretary, U.G.H.A.



